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HI,
Here is some of my input for the proposed revisions to NM state parks fees.

1. If you eliminate day-use fees for NM residents, I don’t believe this will accomplish anything. Unfortunately it is
my belief that NM residents leave the same amount of garbage behind that non-residents do and the fee will help to
keep the clean up done.

2. Absolutely make it mandatory for a non-resident day-use fee.

3. Eliminate annual passes for NON-Residents only. Keep annual passes for residents, adjust the fee accordingly.

Keeping in line with inflation is critical and the fact that we don’t have enough funding from the government to care
for our parks with more rangers and such, the folks that use the parks should help out and fees should be appropriate
for the task at hand.

Thanks for asking for our “two-cents”.

Angelee Graceffa
Avid Fly-fisher and outdoors woman
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